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Denmark, December 6, 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Yuxi Cheng 
 
We are hereby pleased to confirm that you have been accepted for participation at the 
DRUID Academy 2024, January 17 – 19, 2024. 
 
The conference will take place at the University of Southern Denmark, Odense, Denmark. 
 
Please be aware that the conference fee covers conference participation and costs for all 
meals during the conference, no accommodation is included. DRUID does not provide 
economic support for your travel costs. DRUID is not to be held responsible for any 
foreseeable or non-foreseeable costs that may arise during your stay in the Denmark or 
while traveling to or from Denmark. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you at in Denmark. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Jeanette Hvarregaard 
DRUID Secretary  
Aalborg University 
 
 
 
 


